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Oregonians especially in the Portland Metro are spending hundreds of millions on 

tackling the homeless issue and yet we have seen no results. From bottom to top our 

leaders have failed us. This bill will just make the situation worse. I would hope the 

legislature would instead be working on real solutions to getting people off the streets 

instead of encouraging it. We need to cut out the "activists" in the homeless industrial 

complex and focus on rehab and mental health services combined with building more 

high density low income housing. 


